
Planning &
lnfrastructure

Mr MichaelWhittaker
General Manager
Wyong Shire Council
PO Box 20
WYONG NSW 2250

13112652

Attn: Chris Ferry

Dear Mr Whittaker

I refer to Council's letter of 17 June 2013 concerning the proponent's withdrawal of
planning proposal PP 2013_ WYONG_001_00 to rezone land at Pacific Highway and
Johnson Road, Tuggerah and to Council's confirmation that the PP should be stopped

I have considered Council's request and justification and determined that this planning
proposal should not proceed. As delegate of the Ministerfor Planning and
lnfrastructure, I have decided under section 56(7) of the Environmental Planning and
Assessme nt Act 1979, to alter the Gateway Determination issued on 5 February 2013 to
not proceed with the planning proposal.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Glenn Hornal, of
the Department's Gosford office, on 4348 5009.

Yours sincerely

r'll"l,l
Hunter and Central Goast
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